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Chair Lieber, Vice Chair Knopp, and members of the Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

Ranked choice voting is Oregon’s next step as a leader in election reform. Please 

support HB 2004 and pass it out of committee, so the voters can make their voices 

heard. 

 

Used in 63 jurisdictions across the United States (including four in our own state), 

ranked choice voting is the fastest growing nonpartisan election reform in the U.S. 

Now, we have an opportunity to bring it statewide to Oregon. 

 

Ranked choice voting is a simple improvement to our elections, giving voters more 

power and more meaningful choices. 

 

I am not alone in my support of this bill. This legislation is supported by a coalition of 

over 35 organizations, including culturally-specific organizations, labor unions, 

environmental groups, housing advocates, rural communities, youth-empowering 

organizations, and good government groups. 

 

Please do the right thing and do your part to help fix our broken democracy. 

 

Thank you 


